Office of U.S Representative Sean Patrick Maloney 

Leath, Harold <Harold.Leath@mail.house.gov> 
Thu 3/8, 8:47 AMYou 

Hi Sarojini,

 

Thank you for contacting the Office of Representative Sean Patrick Maloney regarding the Internal Revenue Service issue you are currently facing. I have attached a privacy release to be filled out, signed, and sent back to our office along with any relevant documents. Keep in mind other federal agencies will not release information to us without a proper signature on the privacy release.

 

Guidelines for filling out our Privacy Release:

•   Please briefly describe the nature of the issue currently being faced in the area provided. If you intend on providing a more in-depth explanation on a separate document, the brief description portion of the release will still need to be filled out.

•   A physical signature is required. You may not use a digital signature.

•   Fill in all relevant information to your issue on the release. If a section of the release does not pertain to your issue, feel free to leave it blank.

 

While we cannot guarantee a favorable outcome to your situation, we will do whatever we appropriately can to resolve the issue at hand.

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the District Office.

 

Sincerely,

 

Harold Henderson Leath Jr.
Senior District Representative
Office oF U.S. REPRESENTATIVE Sean Patrick Maloney (NY-18)
123 GRAND STREET, 2ND FLOOR | NEWBURGH, N.Y. 12550 | p: 845.561.1259 | F: 845.561.2890  
harold.leath@mail.house.gov
